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EPA has not received a state compliance report on government underground storage 
tanks from Florida’s underground storage tank program.  Florida does not receive funds from the 
federal government under Subtitle I of the Solid Waste Disposal Act.  Therefore, Florida is not 
required to submit a state compliance report to EPA.   
 
 For more information on Florida’s program, contact the state directly at:   
 
  Florida Department of Environmental Protection  
  Division of Waste Management  
  Bureau of Petroleum Storage Systems  
  Twin Towers Office Building  
  Room 403, MS 4575  
  2600 Blair Stone Road  
  Tallahassee, FL   32399-2400  
  Phone:  850-245-8839  
  Fax:  850-245-8331  
  www.dep.state.fl.us/waste/categories/pss/default.htm  
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